
           
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

   
To Whom it May Concern;           January 2015 
 
 
All of us at Casa de Luz Children’s Center want to thank you, Michal Bohm and BM Windows for your 
generosity our ministry and to our community of Primo Tapia, in Baja California, Mexico.   
 
At Casa de Luz, we work to keep families together. All of this is done as part of the Gospel-centered 
community development that we are doing here in Mexico, believing that God has a plan for our 
neighbours—plans that are both good and full of hope.  Here at Casa de Luz our work includes a 
children’s center, focused on single and impoverished families in Primo Tapia, a pilot micro loan program 
for education and business development, an Adult Education program, a scholarship program for 
continuing education, and ongoing partnership for home ownership, and a deep local commitment to the 
spiritual growth, empowerment, and development of our community.  If you would like to learn more 
about our project at Casa de Luz in Primo Tapia, Mexico, please feel free to visit our website at:  
www.casadeluzmexico.com.   
 
Thanks to the very generous donation of windows that we received from BM Windows, we were able to 
completely outfit our new Community Outreach Center with windows!  Once completed, the Community 
Outreach Center will house a community kitchen, meeting rooms for our Adult Education Program, as 
well as housing for additional individuals and/or families that would like to come and help us as we serve 
the children and families of Primo Tapia.  We are very excited with all of the potential that lies in this 
building to really impact the needy children and families around us here in Primo Tapia! 
 
Michal, thank you again for partnering with our ministry.  Thank you for your incredible generosity, and 
for blessing our ministry with these much-needed windows.  Thanks to your help and the support of your 
business, we are able to invest the money that we saved towards the completion of the Community 
Outreach building.  We hope that you know how truly your generosity is appreciated, and what a 
difference your donation has made to our ministry! 
   
 
Thank you!   
 
 
From Erin and Toni Santos, 
Directors of Casa de Luz Children’s Center 
 
erin@casadeluzmexico.com 
toni@casadeluzmexico.com 
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